From: Chris Langford

Sent: June 2, 2019 8:19 PM

To: Tomasz Wierzba <Tomasz.Wierzba@barrie.ca>

Cc: Pamela De Melo

Subject: Repeal Designated By Law 90-230 (specifically 70 High Street)

Good Evening,

I write to you requesting a repeal of By Law 90-230 specifically the historical significance of 70 High Street.
The properties at both 70 and 72 High Street were owned by a fellow named George for years before he severed
and sold them separately around 2015.

The property located at 70 High St was purchased by myself and my business partner under our company
2424549 Ontario Inc. We also own and operate the property at 67 High St (across the street).

It became apparent at the time of closing that By Law 90-230 inadvertently includes 70 High St. The By Law is
very specifically written and refers very clearly to the Maplehurst at 72 High Street (which is a beautiful
residence). There is no reference to the structure or property located at 70 High St.

Please advise on the next steps.
Sincerely,

Chris Langford, P.Eng
President

Hubbert EME Engineering
90 Winges Rd, Unit 201
Vaughan, ON

L4L 6A9



